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  This week we have been 

looking at our latest habitat—
polar. This has involved us  

talking about what the Arctic and 
Antarctica are like as places and 

which animals can survive there. 
 

In maths we have moved from 

our addition focus to a       

subtraction one and the children 
have been fantastic all week at 

showing how they can write   
accurate number sentences. 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mr Savage, Miss Graham, Mrs Rudlin and Miss Reeves. 

Writing weekend challenge: 

Can you tell a grown up 3 ways in which we 

can be kind to each other at school? 

Maths weekend challenge: 

Can you solve the number sentence 9 - 6 =? 

Special challenge: Can you write the number 

sentence ___ - 5 = 5 and tell a grown up the 

missing number? 

New collection arrangements 

As of Monday (24th) there will be a new system of collection for 

Red class children. The time to collect will still be 3pm but instead of 

collecting your children at the classroom door as before the children 

will be brought around school by the Red Class staff and passed 

over individually. This will take place at the large gates on the other 

side of the school. Please see the school picture to see exactly where 

this is. The red line is the route the class will walk towards the gate 

(red circle). This is part of our preparation for Year One. Thank you 

for your patience and cooperation. 

Thank you for all of your 

Mazey Day bottles. The     

children have  really enjoyed 

creating their fish with Mrs 

Rudlin and can’t wait to show 

them off at the parade next 

week! 


